UNIVERSITY OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA
LOS ANGELES, 7

DEPARTMENT OF SPANISH, ITALIAN AND PORTUGUESE
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N.D.E.A. Summer Institute for Secondary. School Teachers of Spanish

March 16, 1964

Dr. Manuel Rojas
1050 Ferry Street, apt. 403
Eugene, Oregon

Dear Dr. Rojas:

Thank you very much for your kind letter of March 10
e the University of South-
has no funds

Nis summer when
he titles you

¥y chance you

1d be very happy

Everett W, Hesse
Director
NDEA - Institute
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